FAREWELL OPEN HOUSE SET FOR ELIZABETH SELLERS

A farewell open house has been scheduled for Elizabeth Sellers, who is retiring as manager of
the U.S. Department of Energy's Idaho Operations Office. The gathering is open to the public,
and is scheduled for Jan. 22 from 3 p.m. to 5 p.m. at The Art Museum of Eastern Idaho, 300 S.
Capital Ave., Idaho Falls. Light refreshments will be served. Ms. Sellers has managed the Idaho
Operations Office, which has oversight of the Idaho National Laboratory, since April of 2003.
For more information, contact Brad Bugger at 526-0833.
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